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26th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year One Jam Sandwich Making 

As part of our English topic of instructions, children will be making and tasting a jam sandwich on 
Monday 29th January 2024. 

We are aware of current allergies where we have been informed, however, if you have concerns 
about your child tasting any of the products above, please let us know. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Darrington and Miss Morris 
Year One Teachers 
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